MINUTES

BOOTHBAY HARBOR

SELECTMEN’S MEETING

 AUGUST 24, 2015
ATTENDING:

Denise Griffin, Chairman

William Hamblen, Vice Chairman




Tricia Warren





Wendy Wolf

      
Thomas Woodin, Town Manager

There was a workshop at 7:00 pm to discuss the former tennis court area.  There was no regularly scheduled Selectmen’s meeting.  It opened and closed only to get the warrants signed.

Chairman Griffin called the Board of Selectmen’s meeting to order at 7:54 pm.
Bill Hamblen made the motion to approve the warrants.  It was seconded by Wendy Wolf. Unanimous vote.
While the warrants were being signed Palmer Payne shared his concerns with the Ambulance Service and the corresponding billing for transporting him.  He also shared his concerns that there are times when our Police Department responds to calls in Southport and Boothbay and that those towns do not reimburse us for that.

Wendy Wolf made a motion to adjourn.  Bill Hamblen seconded.  Meeting closed at 7:59 pm.
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